
Happy February! This is a month to remember the true meaning of “Love” that God has shown
us. For God so loved the world that He gave His only begotten son, that whosoever believeth in

Him shall not perish but have everlasting life.” John 3:16 We ask for continued prayer for our
school, our students, and our staff members. Please join us in prayer that we find a property and

a building to call our own.
There are so many exciting things that are going on here at GEA. The 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders
had a career day last week and they had the most amazing guests come and speak with our

kiddos! The students heard from a pastor, the Hernando County Sheriff’s Department, the
Hernando County Fire Department and did not fail to bring their fire truck, afterward, the kids

met a military person, and then Ms. Shannon a real rancher “Cowgirl” who gave the
kids “goody bags” filled with lots of toys, lastly, Nurse Amanda came and gave them

their very own stethoscope. Thank you to all who made the kids feel very
special! This month is Black History Month!!! Ask the kids what they have been learning!

GEA
NEWS

LIONS DEN
Seeking members for GEA Lions Den!! Please

reach out to Kathy Beyer for more
information @ PTA.GEA.2020@gmail.com. 

Parent Volunteers needed for Camp!! If you are
interested and available to volunteer for camp

May 6th - 9th, please attend the Planning
Meeting on February 26th at 6:30 pm at the

West Campus on 11085 Hearth Rd. Needless to
say we cannot accomplish many of the things

we would like to do for for our students without
more help. There are many ways to help = many
hands make light work. Please reconsider your
availability and contact Sue Baer at (352)702-

8098 or email sue.j.baer@gmail.com and she will
get in touch with you to discuss the areas where

more help is needed. Thank you 

UPCOMING 

A NOTE FROM DR. RIVERA-TUBBS

FEBRUARY
EDITION

FEBRUARY
EDITION

Middle School Dance:
Friday, February 15, 6:00p-8:00p
President’s Day - No School
Monday, February 17
Early Release - Friday, February 28

VOLUNTEERING

Please remember that cell phones are
NOT allowed: Keep them home
Uniforms are a MUST
You will be sent home for not wearing
your uniform
Students must be in school on time
everyday

ANNOUNCMENTS

mailto:PTA.GEA.2020@gmail.com


https://graceeducationacademy.com/

Follow us on Instagram:
@grace_education_academy

Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/graceacademyllc
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CHAPEL 
MAIN - 9:00A
WEST - 9:50A

February

HALF DAY -
PICKUP 12:30PM

NO SCHOOL

CHAPEL 
MAIN - 9:00A
WEST - 9:50A

CHAPEL 
MAIN - 9:00A
WEST - 9:50A

CHAPEL 
MAIN - 9:00A
WEST - 9:50A

Middle School
Valentine’s Day
Dance 6pm-8pm



Grace Education
Academy 

Dress Code Policy 
Approved Attire

Shirts: Maroon, Gold, or white collared shirt
Bottoms: Navy, Khaki, or Black pants, fingertip length shorts or skirt

Jackets: Maroon, Gold, Black, or Gray zip up jacket
We will allow black sweaters and hoodies, however students with hoods on

their head are violating dress code.
Shoes: Any color Closed Toe shoes. NO SLIDES 

Any violators of dress code will be required to call home and a parent or
guardian will need to bring new clothes that are in accordance with the GEA

Dress Code.


